





18th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## Communications move from Teachers2Parents to Class Charts

During the Summer term and the first half of the Autumn term we have piloted using Class Charts as our main form of communication to parents and students. This has proved a success and we will be rolling this out to the whole school after the October half-term 2023.

During September/October we have been using a combination of both Teachers2Parents and Class Charts and from November 2023 we will be using Class Charts as our main form of communication. All whole year group and whole school letters will continue to be posted on our website at <a href="https://www.haileyburytunford.com">www.haileyburytunford.com</a>.

A final text via T2P will be sent out at the beginning of November as a reminder that Class Charts is now being used as the main source of communications.

We ask all parents to download the Class Charts app to enable you to check your child's progress, correspondence, homework, attendance and behaviour with ease.

Our Pastoral Teams will be happy to help and will contact you if you have not accessed the system.

We hope this move will both streamline and make our communications with parents more efficient.

If you have any queries please contact your child's pastoral team.

Yours faithfully

**Robin Newman** 

Principal

